Shawinigan Falls, P.Q.
April 19th, 1921.

Gen.Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.K.C.B; LL.D. Principal, McGill University, Montreal, P.Q.

Honorable Sir.

On behalf of the St.Maurice Valley section of McGill Graduates Society, which is now being formed, I have been asked to extend to you, Sir, an earnest invitation to attend our initial general meeting and banquet. This gathering is to be held in Shawinigan Falls some time during the first or second week of May, probably on a Saturday night. However, the final setting of the date is being held open, to meet your wishes and convenience.

Trusting to have the honor of your presence with us and with best wishes to you, the Principal of our Alma Mater,

I am. Sir.

Yours respectfully,

Chairman, Banquet Committee.